T . D . U

Official Newsletter of the Toronto District Unit of the CANADIAN PHILATELIC SOCIETY

Volume 1

March - 1948

Number 4

---: ATTENTION :---

T + D + U MEMBERS

C. P.S. ANNUAL CONVENTION, BRANTFORD, APRIL 16 AND 17, 1948

THE EVENT OF THE PHILATELIC SEASON

For those desirous of attending the above function on the Saturday, arrangements have been made for a Coach to leave Bay and College Streets at 11.00 a.m., Saturday, April 17th, 1948. Fare \$2.00. Please make your reservations early, in order that we may know if an extra Bus will be needed. Mr. Cyril Woodhead, 529 Winona Drive, Toronto 10 - or Mr. Phil McCabe, 40 Stanley Avenue, Mimico, Ont. - will be pleased to take your reservations. Consult your C.P.S. Bulletin for Programme and Activities. We want to see as many as possible there. Meet Bob Mantle at the Coach - he will be in charge of coach arrangements.

THIS IS A MUST FOR T + D + U MEMBERS
ON TO BRANTFORD

Our regular meeting will take place as usual on Friday, April 9th at 8.00 p.m. The place - 22 College Street. The Programme Committee will arrange for a Guest Speaker. The Sales Books will be on hand, under the capable management of Messrs. Jensen and Haigh. The usual Auction will be held and we are hoping the two Freds - Morgan and Green - will be on hand to assist in this - we missed them at the last meeting. Now a word to those who missed the last meeting. They surely lost a treat in not hearing Dr. R. Maresch talk on "How to Value a Stamp Collection". We are hoping to have this gentleman again at some future meeting.

DONATION AUCTION - Cur only revenue is the monthly club draw plus the ten per cent on Auction Sales. We are looking ahead to bigger and better things in the future and thereby give better and more efficient service to members of the Stamp Community in the District. We must have better and larger quarters for next season. We are therefore appealing for a Donation Auction. This method has been tried in other clubs with marked success. We want all members who would like to support us to give a stamp or a set of stamps that will sell from 25 cents to a Dollar. The entire proceeds for the T + D + U funds. Stamps may be given to the Executive Members at the April or May Meetings. The Auction will take place on Friday, May 14th, 1948.

SAIES SHEETS - Messrs. Jensen and Haigh are getting short of material in the Sales Books. Why not mount those duplicates on sales sheets and turn them over to either of these two gentlemen.

EVERY MEMBER OF THE C.P.S. IN THE DISTRICT IS A MEMBER OF THE T + D + U.

Herbert Buckland, President

13 Wallace Avenue, Toronto, Ontario.